
February 16, 2022

Alpha Tau Omega Fraternity
Sent electronically to 

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

Regarding Case Number: 2021036601

Dear Alpha Tau Omega Fraternity:

On Feb. 1, 2022, you accepted responsibility for violating the following University Conduct Rule(s) and
Regulation(s): 

Violation of Other University Policies (Unregistered Event) 

To increase your understanding of how your behavior impacted others and the community, you are
agreeing to the following sanction: 

Our executive council will host an informative session on the event registration process and what
the University considers grounds for an event to be registered. We believe this will help to put
future events in perspective, as many members did not understand why events in our own house
involved the University. By making them aware of the registration process, we hope to put the
current issue and proposed solutions into perspective. Due March 1, 2022. 

Help facilitate an IFC Roundtable discussion or gather feedback from IFC leadership as
issues/recommendations concerning the event registration process and/or conduct processes
related to event management. A document is due to the Office of Conflict Resolution and
Student Conduct by March 1, 2022. 

Install a new lock system and have it install by August 1, 2022. 

Additionally, in order to prevent a spontaneous, unregistered social event, the chapter will be
hiring a security guard or a member volunteer to be in place on Thursday, Friday, and Saturday
nights between the hours of 8pm and 2am. Furthermore, at least two members of the chapter
executive board will be required to be at the chapter house between the hours of 8pm and 2am
on Thursday, Friday, Saturday, and on any other night where a registered social event took



place. 

You will be held accountable for completing all of the sanctions as described. Failure to comply with
sanctions may result in additional charges from the Office of Conflict Resolution and Student Conduct. 

I hope that this has been an educational experience for you and you experienced an equitable process in
alignment with our community values identified in the Creed. If you have questions, please feel free to
contact me at temurry@olemiss.edu.

Sincerely,

 

Tracy Murry
Director of Conflict Resolution & Student Conduct
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